

Gdańsk, 6th of October 2023

Prof. Hans Rummel Doctor Honoris Causa Gdynia Maritime University

Dear Professor,

On behalf of the community of the Medical University of Gdańsk and myself, I would like to sincerely congratulate you on the occasion of your being awarded the title of Doctor *Honoris Causa* from the Gdynia Maritime University.

I am proud that such a renowned scientist, lecturer and expert in the field of maritime communication cooperates with one of the greatest universities in Pomerania. Your contribution to the common initiatives and work as a President of the Society of Friends of "Dar Młodzieży" fully justify this great honour.

Let the distinction you receive be a reason for personal satisfaction and complement the numerous awards and distinctions awarded to you for your scientific achievements and involvement in social initiatives.

Yours sincerely,

Prof. Dr. Habil. Marcin Gruchała,

Rector of the Medical University of Gdańsk